
From: Allen, Chris <callen@sfg.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/1/2013 10:03:18 AM
Subject: Lunch

Hey - not sure of your schedule for rest of day, but Ben wanted to know if you guys would want to 
come over to the Sherman office for lunch after the school visit.
 

He won't be joining us at the school - but I figure we'll be at school for about an hour / hour fifteen 
tops. 
 

So, was thinking 12 lunch at Sherman with Ben if y'all want to and are able. He would love 
opportunity to meet the others and chat for a few mins.
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